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8th September 2025 
 

Dear Year 3 Parents, 

Year 3 – African Animal Experience - Thursday 25th Sept 2025 
 

As part of our autumn term topic at the start of Year 3, we are going on an animal watch 

to Marwell Zoo on Thursday 25th September.   We will be travelling by coach and will 
be m   eeting at school at 7:45am in order to make a prompt departure at 8:00am.  

We aim to return to school by 4.00pm, please note if your child is booked into 

Wrap around Care, it is your responsibility to ensure this is cancelled if you no 

longer require a booking for that day.  Thank you. 
 

The cost of this trip will be £18.70 which includes transport, entrance fee and workshops 

for which we invite you to make a voluntary contribution. 
 

If you are already signed up with ParentPay you can pay this online by debit or credit card, 

by doing this you will automatically consent to the trip.  We will, of course, always be 
ready to help in cases of genuine financial difficulty – please do speak in confidence to the 

School Finance Assistant.  In the event that we do not receive sufficient contributions to 

fund this trip, it may have to be cancelled.  
 

The children will need: 

• School uniform and suitable shoes for walking  

• A warm coat/ waterproof  

• Small backpack 

• Lunch and non-fizzy drink wrapped in a plastic bag (no glass bottles or lunch boxes 

please) plus, a snack and water bottle – please ensure there are no products 

containing peanut butter or nuts of any kind.   (If you have already signed up for hot 

school dinners please ensure you cancel this by 11th September.) 
 

It would be impossible to run our trips without your help, and once again we would be very 

grateful for any extra adult help.  If you are able to help on the day please contact the school 

office by phone or email (office@broadwaterce.org)  and we will let you know if you are 

needed (a DBS certificate through school is required).  Thank you. 
 

Inhalers and auto injectors that are normally kept in the classroom and in the medical room 

will be taken out on the trip, on the day.  If children require prescribed medicines, they 

must be in their original packaging, which must include the label with the prescribed dose 

and the patient information leaflet.  Non-prescribed medication (e.g for travel-sickness) 

must also be in its original packaging, and include dosage details.   
 

Yours sincerely, 

The Year 3 Team 
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